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This has been a very quiet quarter for Group Services. I have not received any requests for GSR schools.  

Brandi V has been elected to serve as Group Services chair for the next panel. I will be working with 

Brandi in the next month to ensure a smooth transition. 

Thank you for allowing me to service as Group Services chair from February 2022 to now. It has been a 

privilege. 

In service, 

Martha Crone 

 


